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ILLINUIS POWER COMPANY
CLINTON POWER STATION. P.O. BOX 678, CLINTON. ILLINOIS 61727

November 26, 1986

Docket No. 50-461

Mr. J. G. Keppler
Regional Administrator
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subject: Revision to the Clinton Power Station's Physical
Security Plan in accordance with 10CFR50.54(p)

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Illinois Power is submitting a 10CFR50.54(p) change to the Clinton
Power Station's Physical Security Plan. The Clinton Power Station's
Physical Security Plan includes the Safeguards Contingency and Security
Force Training and Qualification Plans.

This 10CFR50.54(p) change addresses the commitments made during the
preoperational phase inspections and the August 4, 1986 rule. A summary
of the changes made is listed in Attachment A. The changes do not
decrease the effectiveness of Physical Security at the Clinton Power
Station.

Also, attached are the six required copies for your use. Should
there be any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely yours,

> -

F. A. Spangenberg
Manager - Licensing and Safety
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icc: NRC Resident Inspector (w/o attachments) i
B. L. Siegel, NRC Clinton Project Manager (w/o attachments)
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